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LCC Library Hosts Vietnam War Lunch Discussion 
 
The Labette Community College Library in conjunction with the Vietnam War 50th Anniversary 
Commemoration Committee will facilitate a brown bag lunch discussion on the Vietnam War.  
The luncheon will feature a video lecture by former LCC History Instructor, Chris Laney, with a discussion 
of the topics covered by attendees.  
 
Those attending are invited to purchase lunch from the Cardinal Café or to bring their own. The 
discussion will be held on Thursday, May 1 from 12-1pm in the Conference Room, the second floor of the 
Student Union. The public is invited to this free event.  
 
For more information, contact Scotty Zollars, Director of the LCC Library at 620-820-1168.  
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